Addendum to Reports  PPP.47/07 and PPP.50/07 

Executive Committee, Special Meeting 14 June 2007 and City Council Special meeting 18 June 2007



Consultation 

The Better Government for Cumbria Group commissioned an independent survey to determine the views of local people on the current debate on potential local government re-organisation in Cumbria. 1009 people, aged 18+ were surveyed county-wide between 15th – 28th May 2007.

A representative sample was interviewed with quotas set by age, gender, work status and district.

Headline results are as follows:

· 72% think a single council for Cumbria would be too remote and out-of-touch 

· 69% believe Cumbria is too big an area to be served by one council providing all services

· 66% think local councillors would have less power to improve things in their local area

· 52% disagree a single council would be more efficient than the current system of two councils compared to 35% who agree

· 54% think the change would be too disruptive

· 77% agree that rather than creating a single council providing all services across the whole of Cumbria, it would be better if the six district councils and existing Cumbria County Council worked together more effectively

· 65% already know about the services provided by their local council

· 63% feel well informed about what they do

· 68% feel that the current system of local government works well for them and their families

· 84% said they would like a single point of contact where all council queries could be answered

The full results are available upon request and may be accessed through our website.

